Public Hearing Notice
Urban Redevelopment Plan {URP)

The City of Fort Valley will hold a public hearing to discuss updates to the city’'s Urban Redevelopment
Plan (URP} on: August 28, 6 pm — 8 pm at Central Geogia Technical College located at 425 James E. Khoury
Drive, Fort Valley, Georgia 31030.

The purpose of this public hearing is to discuss redevelopment strategies within the city’s Urban
Redevelopment Area and needed updates to the city’s URP. The plan was initially adopted in 2007 as a
blueprint for revitalization and community development for the city. The document was last amended in
2016. The URP is designed to identify negative conditions that may currently exist within the area and
address those areas with targeted reinvestment strategies.

The City of Fort Valley is committed to providing all persons with equal access to its services, programs,
activities, education, and employment regardless of race, color, national origin, religion, sex, familial
status, disability, or age. Persons with special needs relating to handicapped accessibility or foreign
fanguage should contact James Woods, City Administrator prior to August 28, 2023 at 478-825-8261 or
via email at james.a.woods@f{ortvalleyga.org between the hours of 8:00 am and 5:00 pm Monday through
Friday, except holidays. Persons with hearing impairments can contact us at our TTD number 1-800-225-

0056 or (Voice) 1-800-255-0135.
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